President’s Greeting: Happy 117th Birthday!

Hello. I'm Alison Rempel Brown, president and CEO of the Science Museum
of Minnesota.

This week, our museum celebrates its 117th birthday. That’s nearly 12
decades of memorable STEM learning made possible by YOU.

We enter 2024 - and our 118th year - grateful to see visitors returning to our
galleries and Omnitheater to explore and make memories.

The past few years have taught us many things. Among the most important
are creativity, a spirit of experimentation, and the joy of being together.

Unique experiences like Our Backyard and the Stellar Tours live digital
telescope show were born from this spirit.

There are many more experiences to come as we closely examine what a
museum is, who it is for, and how it can engage its audiences in new ways.

Thank you for being a part of our community of discovery!


https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=3euEfQqDeRA

